
What you need to know as students return to school  

General 

 With the exception of Year 12, the primary learning for all other year groups during this phase is still 

remote. 

 Students are to wear full school uniform. 

 The canteen will be open to buy food and drinks. 

Organisation 

 Year 12 will be back fulltime and following their normal timetables.  

 For Junior years, we have timetabled 1 period of English, Maths, Science, HSIE and PD/H/PE for the day 

 Year 11 are scheduled across the 4 days. 

Physical Distancing and Health Protocols 

 Please ensure your child is aware and understands physical distancing and health protocols. 

 There is hand sanitiser in each room. 

 There are posters throughout the school reinforcing the physical distancing and health protocols message. 

 In key areas we have replicated procedures they have in some retail outlets with markings. 

 In classrooms, we will be able to adhere to the guidelines of maximum numbers per room to ensure 

appropriate physical distancing can be implemented. 

 There is enhanced cleaning of the school daily, with appropriate commercial cleaning products. 

 Some staggered times during the day and end of day. 

What to bring 

 It is recommended that students in Years 11 and 12 bring in their own devices and chargers. Mobile 

phones are not an acceptable device for learning. 

 Headphones to engage in class activities. 

 A refillable water bottle 

 Although we do have sanitisers, it is recommended that students bring their own hand sanitiser and/or 

bacterial wipes. 

 Exercise books and writing equipment. 

VERY, VERY IMPORTANT 

 DO NOT SEND YOUR CHILD  TO SCHOOL IF SICK 

 IF YOUR CHILD OR CLOSE FAMILY, IS TESTED FOR COVID-19 LET THE SCHOOL KNOW! 

Looking forward to seeing the students next week 

Regards 

Blaxland High 

 


